
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
We are going to be starting a Choir club that will be on a Thursday after school till 4:15pm.  This club 
will start on Thursday 10th November and up to and including the 15th December.  This will be for 
Key Stage 2 children so Year 3-6 and there will be a maximum capacity of 25. 
 
If your child would like to attend please complete the permission slip attached and return it to the 
school either to the school office or by email (admin@minchschool.net). 
 
Best wishes 
 
Alex 
Admin Assistant 
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